
MINUTES OF THE ANNUAL PARISH MEETING HELD IN THE PAVILION, SANDS ROAD, INKBERROW, ON 

WEDNESDAY, 16TH MARCH, 2022. 

The meeting was held prior to the commencement of the March 2022 Parish Council meeting. 
 
Present:   4 members of the public, 8 PC Members.   Cncllr Jane Neal Chaired the meeting. 

Apologies had been received from Cncllr. Richard Jordan. 

The Chairman requested a minutes silence in order that those present could reflect on the suffering of 

the people of Ukraine at this time. 

PC CHAIRMAN’S REPORT.   Cncllr Jane Neal reported on the year’s events.   A great deal of time had 

been spent on the production of a Licence with SCI in regard to the car park and also on the training for 

the new Lengthsman.   A new Council Code of Conduct ad been Agreed in May. 

Plans for the Queen’s Jubilee celebrations had begun with tree planting taking place.   20 trees had been 

planted.   The telephone box had been refurbished and re-painted and the refurbishment of the bus 

shelter was in hand. 

A lower barrier for the car park had been installed with the PC being the key holder. 

Various activities had taken place on The Green including a very successful Art Exhibition. 

All the street furniture had been inspected and replacement/repair would be carried out as necessary. 
The construction of an Airband box at the junction of Pepper Street had caused annoyance but it had 
been confirmed that such construction did not require any form of planning consent, even in a 
Conservation Area. 
 
PARISH CHARITIES.    Cnclr. Robin Lunn presented the Parish Charities report. 
 

 

 

 

 

 


